Principal's Page

December

Attendance Matters! Incentives are given each 20-day attendance period for students with perfect attendance.

Behavior Matters! Parents, please emphasize positive expectations for students when riding the bus.



SAC You are invited to join the School **Advisory Council!** Email Turnertc@scsk12.org if you would like to attend monthly meetings with the principal to discuss strategies to ensure students' success.

Parents,

Ensure your contact information is up-to-date so staff members can contact you as needed.



Muffins with Moms



Thanks to all the mother figures who attending Muffins with Moms! We had such a great response to this event! We look forward to the continued partnerships and collaborations throughout the school year!

Newsletter



CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS

Family Math and Science Game night was a success!! Thanks to all who attended!!

Muffins with Mom was a success as well, Thanks to all who attended.

oth Gnade Teachens

UPCOMING EVENTS

- I. Join us December 2nd Boys and Girls Basketball Game @Chickasaw Middle School start time 5:30pm.
- II. Christmas Break begins December 20th and students return January 6th.
- III. 1st Semester exams are December 18-20; 1st semester ends December 20th

ACADEMICS

MATH: MR. MITCHELL; MATH LAB MS. ABERNATHY
STUDENTS WILL BEGIN LESSON 14 UPON RETURN FROM
THANKSGIVING BREAK.

SOCIAL STUDIES: MS. DAVIS
STUDENTS WILL CLOSE OUT QUARTER 2 REMAINING
LESSONS UPON RETURN FROM THANKSGIVING BREAK

SCIENCE: MS. WHITE
STUDENTS WILL CLOSE OUT QUARTER 2 REMAINING
LESSONS UPON RETURN

COMPUTER SCIENCE/INTERVENTION: MR. MATTHEWS
QUARTER 2 KIRA LESSONS ARE POSTED AND CAN BE
COMPLETED OVER BREAK

IMPORTANT REMINDERS Have a positive attitude!

Be Prepared for daily instruction.

Club and sport sign up during lunch.

I-Ready Testing has begun DO YOUR BEST!!

Be sure to inform homeroom teacher if bus pass is needed Follow expectations

Monthly Newsletter

7TH GRADE TEAM

November 2024



Here's what has happened in the last month and what's to come!

Welcome to our 7th grade newsletter! We continue to support literacy with our "Drop Everything and Write" daily initiative. **During November 2024,** the Chiefs experience productive struggle with "quality work"; however, your teachers believe in your efforts to try. Mistakes are proof that you're trying. 7th grade Chiefs participated in the Family Math and Science Night on November 19th and the Muffin with Moms on November 21st. On another note, lets welcome our new English Teacher, Mrs. LaVerne Pryce. And, Hats off to Destiny Banks who earned the Chickasaw Middle VIP recognition. **For December 2024,** we are looking forward to Christmas Initiative(s) and our field trip to the MoSH Pink Palace Museum. During the field trip, the Chiefs can expect to see the Earth, Moon, and Sun movie in the Planetarium, Exhibits Your Way with Scavenger Hunts, and participate in a Weather Lab. **And, how about our Chickasaw Middle Basketball Team?** AWESOME! We're looking out for another stellar performance at the Basketball Homecoming game on December 12th. For more information, please contact Coach John Williams at email: williams51@scsk12org. Stay tuned for more news!





In SPED, the Chiefs will continue with intervention. Please feel free to reach out to Ms. Barbara J Day, Special Education Teacher if you have any questions at (901) 415-9049 or email: dayb@scsk12.org.





In Science, the Chiefs will identify and understand the three (3) states of matter and how they relate to everyday life. The Chiefs will also learn about the different functions of a cell. Please feel free to reach out to Ms. Amber N. Bufkin if you have questions at email: bufkinan@scskl2.org.



7th grade ELA focus has been on argumentative writing. Chiefs should be able to write an Argumentative Essay with the different components. The Chiefs focus has been on the precise claim to support the argument. In addition to Essay writing, the Chiefs have been focuses on the literacy base answers using R.A.C.E. in support of their understanding of the State of Tennessee (TN) Standards. As we move forward for the month of December, the focus will continue to be on essay writing (Narrative) as well as the understanding of literacy base answers using R.A.C.E. in support of the TN Standards. For more information, please contact Ms. LaVerne Pryce at email: prycel@scsk12.org.







In Social Studies, the Chiefs will be traveling to Europe as we continue to learn about new cultures. Happy Holidays and safe travels. For more information, please contact Mr. McClough at (901) 308-7650 or email: mcclough@scsk12.org.





In Math, the Chiefs will learn about adding, subtracting, multiplying, and dividing integers and rational numbers to solve real-world problems. The Chiefs will start on their next project called "Ratio & Proportions Recipe" when we return from the Thanksgiving break. For more information, please contact Ms. Geeter at (931) 431-8259 or email: geeterl@scsk12.org.

Together, the 7th grade teachers choose to make a real difference in the lives of those who need it most. Go Chiefs!